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March 1, 2017

Dear Sir or Madam:
Each year, St. Michael the Archangel school and parish hold a golf tournament. This year, we are very pleased to announce we will be doing this jointly with St. Clement Mary Hofbauer School.  Our golf outing will be held at Rocky Point Golf Course in Essex, MD on Friday, May 19, 2017.   The tournament is open to members of the school and church, surrounding communities, and visiting family and friends.  
The goal of the golf tournament is to raise money for the merged schools, as well as provide a relaxing, enjoyable afternoon for those in attendance. The proceeds help to fund educational programs, STEM activities, building repairs, technology advancements, scholarship needs, and much more.

In order to make the golf tournament a successful fundraiser, we need donations from local businesses. Please consider donating one or more of the following items listed below. If you prefer to help by donating money rather than items, a check may be made out to St. Michael the Archangel.

· Gift certificates or other items for gift baskets or door prizes
· Sponsor signage on one of 18 holes on the golf course ($150.00)
· Sponsor specific aspects of the tournament (hot dog or beverage carts $250.00)
All donations will be listed in our brochure and weekly bulletins.  We will contact you to set up a time to pick up any donations prior to May 1st.  Please complete the bottom portion of this letter and attach to your donation.
Thank you for helping us to put on another successful golf tournament for both St. Michael the Archangel School and St. Clement Mary Hofbauer School!
With Kind Regards,
Alan & Michelle Lijewski
[image: image1.png]Golf Tournament Donation Chairpersons
Company Name_____________________________
Item Donated _______________________________

Value ($) __________________________________

Date ______________________________________

Tax ID:  47-1225538

10 Willow Avenue Baltimore, MD 21206 (410) 668-8797 stmstc.org


